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Mark Your Calendar!
Give for Good Louisville is September 17th!

Give for Good Louisville is an extraordinary day of the year where we can
celebrate and support local non-profit organizations. Doctors for Healthy
Communities is proud to join this year's event.

Please take a moment to view our page and mark your calendars for the day of
giving: September 17th! We'll be highlighting work done by volunteers and
officers in the days leading up to the big event. Please look through the Give
for Good website to learn of our fellow compassionate citizens and the great

work they do.

Learn more at: https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/doctors-for-healthy-communities

DHC Delivers Lunch to COVID-19 Testing Site

Doctors for Healthy Communities (DHC)
and Association of Physicians of
Pakistani descent of North America
(APPNA) volunteers delivered lunch
prepared by Subway at Holiday Manor
to front line healthcare workers
performing Coronavirus testing on July
11, 2020 at St. Stephen Baptist Church.

Thank you to St. Stephen Baptist
Church for hosting this important service
for the community.

Long Term Care Facilities
Thanked for Their Service

Doctors for Healthy Communities wishes to
thank and support our health care workers
who remain on the front line during COVID-
19.

In support, we recently provided snacks to:
Treyton Oak Towers



https://www.givegab.com/nonprofits/doctors-for-healthy-communities
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/07/dhc-appna-volunteers-deliver-snacks-to-treyton-oak-towers/
https://www.dhcus.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/DHC-2020-Midway-Report.pdf

Nazareth Home Clifton
St. Matthews Care Center

and Valhalla Post Acute

DHC/APPNA Donate to
Renowned Health Care
Worker Dr. Eula Hall

DHC President & APPNA life member Dr.
Babar, Representative Ashley Tackett
Lafferty District 95 Of Kentucky and DHC
Vice President & APPNA life member Dr.
Saleem visited Dr. Eula Hall on June 16,
2020.

On behalf of DHC and APPNA, they
delivered a $1,000 check, along with non-
perishable supplies for the food pantry and
hand sanitizer for the healthcare workers
supplied by Brown-Forman of Louisville,
KY.

Learn more about the great work of Eula
Hall
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Supplies Sent to Essential
Facilities Around Louisville

DHC and APPNA have worked tirelessly to
get supplies to those care centers in need,
and that work continued in June/July with
two more deliveries.

We delivered snacks, hygiene supplies,
tarps and water to UP for Women and
Children. Learn about the great work they
do here.

Then DHC and APPNA delivered "COVID Wishlist" items and gently used children's
clothes to Backside Learning Center. Learn more about their great facility here.

Don't Miss DHC's Half Year Report!

Click the image below to visit our interactive PDF!


https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/07/dhc-appna-volunteers-deliver-snacks-to-nazareth-home-clifton/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/07/snacks-provided-to-st-matthews-care-center/
http://dhcus.org/2020/06/07/snacks-provided-to-valhalla-postacute-care/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/22/dhc-appna-donate-to-renowned-health-care-worker-dr-eula-hall/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/07/dhc-and-appna-deliver-supplies-to-up-for-women-and-children/
https://www.dhcus.org/2020/06/19/dhc-appna-deliver-supplies-to-backside-learning-center/

DHC & APPNA Collaborate on
Unprecedented Kentucky Outreach
Thank Y 0 All Our Supporters & Volunteers!
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Visit v dhcus.org or follow us at facebook. docsforhealth and twitter. com/dacshealthycomm

Donate to DHC Here!

Doctors for Healthy Communities | 2107 Twin Hill Road, Louisville KY 40207
dhcus.org@gmail.com | www.dhcus.org

STAY CONNECTED

f v



https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=K242LFLG5XCJJ&source=url
https://www.facebook.com/docsforhealth/
https://twitter.com/DocsHealthyComm

